
From:                                 Ashleigh Trinder
Sent:                                  30 Oct 2013 13:58:40 +1000
To:                                      Brennan, Anne
Subject:                             Patient's ongoing care

Hi Anne,
 
I have contacted the APS and provided the context of the closure of BAC and whether it is 
ethically appropriate for patient's to continue seeing myself privately. I have documented 
time and date and person I spoke with. The APS advised that as long as the patient was 
provided with options; I am not deemed trying to "rally up business" (which he did not feel 
the context was indicative of) and the treating team was supportive of this treatment plan, 
that it was appropriate for continuity of care to continue to see patients under Section B.11 
of our code of ethics, and did not see any problems with this ethically. I have attached the 
APS code of ethics for your reference. 
 
At this point I deem it appropriate to continue to see following discharge from 
BAC and if this is what and family choose then I would be OK with accepting a 
referral from GP. I will document the T/C with the APS in chart. 
 
Regardin as previously discussed, in order to determine whether it is appropriate to 
continue seeing I need to know what other options are in order to determine what 
type of therapy process I may be able to offer post discharge. 
 
Regarding discharge, I had an appointment with today and discussed having 
one more review session (time at Barrett) before discharge. This would also mean can 
attend the next week. I am posing a discharge date of the 15th of November.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Ashleigh
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